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The Inside Scoop 

 
School leaders have been working with Northumbria Police and Local Authority education leaders 
to develop our safety messages to the children in our community. We are now accessing Pol-Ed (Police 
and Education together) resources to deliver important messages to children including Anti-Bullying 
Week, Think! Road Safety, Halloween and Bonfire Safety. These have been used in our assemblies this 
term. 
 
 
We Will Remember Them 

It has been so 
humbling to see so 
many of our children 
involved in the 
Remembrance Day 
parades that have 
happened in the local 
community. In school, 
all year groups completed work, including poetry 
and art, to remember the fallen. We even 
collaborated together to create a wreath that some 
of our Year 5 children 
proudly placed at the 
Cenotaph on Sunday. 
On Monday, all year 
groups honoured the 
silence with such grace 
and respect. 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Fair  

What an amazing turn out we have had for the 
book fair this week. We love to see our 
children reading and talking about books so to 
see so many enjoying what was on offer from 
Scholastic, was just fantastic. Due to your 
generosity, we can now buy more books for 
school to restock our Accelerated Reader 
boxes, vending machine and class texts. 
 

Equal Access School 

We were so proud to have 

been recognised for the work 

we do to promote girls’ 

football from England 

Football. The girls started off 

their season this week and 

were presented with this 

fantastic award. 

 

Children in Need 

It has been great to see lots of 
spots and yellow around school 
for Children in Need. If you 
would like to donate, you can following this 
link: 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/F
oc/Default.aspx?shopid=17097 
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        Writers of the week 

Year 3 – Lydia, India, Scarlett and Matilda C 
           

Year 4 – Oliver, George, Isaac and Max 
              

Year 5 – Mally, Florence, Hester and Reuben 
              

Year 6 – Sarah, Ethan, Charlie and Martha 

 

Stars of the week 

Year 3 – Ryan, Henry, Georgie and Mina 
 

Year 4 – Theo, Ioan, Abigail and Rosie 
                

Year 5 – Arthur, Troy, Erin and Olivia 
                 

Year 6 – Harvey, Mia, William and Esther 
 

Head Teacher Awards 

Felix, Tristan (Y3) Daniel (Y4) Lyla (Y5) and 
Harvey (Y6) have all impressed Mr Shenton 
recently by following our school values. 
Amazing! 

 
 

Child Safety Reminders: 
Parking  
South Tyneside Council have installed 
cameras on North Lane. Please do not 
park on the School Keep Clear road 
markings or beside our school gate.  
Keep our school a safe place. Thank you  

 
Term dates for your diary  
Please keep an eye on this section, as 
we regularly add events to the 
calendar (New dates in bold). 
 

Autumn term: 
5th November – 20th December 

Spring term:  
6th January – 21st February 

 
 
19 Nov: 4HW library visit 
21 Nov: 4RP library visit 
21 Nov: The National Gallery UK Tour 
22 Nov: PTA Dress down day 
2 Dec: PTA Christmas Fair 
2 Dec: Y6 Winter Warmer activity 
4 Dec: Y4 Winter Warmer activity 
6 Dec: Y5 Winter Warmer activity 
10 Dec: Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 
13 Dec: Y3 Nativity Show (2pm) 
16 Dec: PTA Christmas Shop 
16 Dec: Y3 and Y4 Christmas Party 
17 Dec: Y6 Victoria Tunnel & Seven Stories 
18 Dec: Y5 and Y6 Christmas Party 
19 Dec: Y3 Winter Warmer activity 
20 Dec: Carol Service (2pm) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dogs 
Unfortunately, as much as we love 

our four-legged friends, we do not 
allow dogs on site (apart from 

guide dogs). 
 


